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Elizabethtown Independent Schools Nutrition Services
  Mike Sallee
  Nutrition Services Coordinator
 



     634 North Mulberry Street




     Elizabethtown, KY 42701, Hardin    





     Phone: (270) 766-1231     Fax:  (270) 769-3620         mike.sallee@etown.kyschools.us
DATE:               May 15th 2017
TO:                   Elizabethtown Board of Education


                         Jon Ballard, Superintendent

FROM:             Mike Sallee, Nutrition Services Coordinator

SUBJECT:        Approval to take Helmwood, Morningside, TK Stone, Valley View, and Panther Academy to Community Eligible Provision (CEP)/Summer Feeding.
    The USDA allows schools that meet a 40% threshold of Direct Certified students, (SNAP, MEDICAID, HOMELESS, and FOSTER.) to offer those students at that school breakfast and lunch at no charge. Those numbers are reported to the state on April 1st and used to determine what schools can participate in CEP the following year.
   The above listed schools do qualify and if we have the normal increase in participation that other districts have had their percentage is high enough to not result in a loss of revenue for Nutrition Services. 

    Also we will again participate in the Summer Feeding Program this year. (SFSP) The location will again be Morningside Elementary. We served over 7500 lunches to students in this area last year. We anticipate doubling that number this year.
Mike Sallee

Nutrition Services Coordinator

